CA-27 Action Team Plans Report
by Marley Powell

Right now Democrats in the Antelope Valley are working to make impactful
connections with the Dem voters in the district.

Christy continues to show what a great person she is and has committed to
helping this district as much as she can but not as the candidate.

The first time in years the field has been open, though some people have
expressed interest and even said that they are running, it’s still almost too early
for a candidate--and this is a tremendous opportunity! Right now the district is
taking on the challenge of finding the right candidate. Groups like the CA27
Action Council are staying on to do the work and new incredible organizations
like Antelope Valley Democrats for Change are starting up and moving at full
steam.

AVDC is a new organization that is working to build young voters, voters of color,
English speaking and Spanish speaking. They have a comprehensive approach
to organizing the district. They want to find the Dem voters, inform the Dem
voters, organize the Dem voters and bring the non voters back into the game.

Messaging for Democrats was the most successful we had when we turned the
district six years ago. Pitching the Democratic party lets us sell the policies that
Dems support that the district wants. It lets us tell people what their elected
Republicans are doing and lets us tell them how they can change that. It's going
to be our strength now with an open field and groups determined to find the best
voices in the district to win against Mike Garcia.

We are committed to this district and are taking action in the spring to start
canvassing for Democrats in the district and reaching the voters that are
untapped. Reaching voters directly by speaking with them in person at the door
or canvassing in any other way is the best way to get voters out. Currently we are
reaching out directly to voters and telling them about what Mike Garcia is doing.

Sign up with us in this poll or email me at—MWFDca27 @gmail.com
Some people have been emailing the old account so please be sure to use the
CA27 address.

This is going to be a great effort and soon we will see the district make its
changes, but only if we start acting now.



